TITLE: Street Lighting

ADOPTED BY: Glen Eira City Council

DATE ADOPTED: 29 April 2002
Objective

To provide adequate illumination for pedestrian and vehicular traffic in residential streets
and public places within the city.

Note:

It is not the role of Council to improve the level of safety within private properties

through the provision of additional street lighting.

Policy

In conjunction with the applicable power provider, Council will facilitate the provision
of appropriate levels of lighting in streets and public places.

The standard spacing for streetlights in residential streets will be one streetlight on
every second power pole.

Where necessary to provide adequate levels of illumination the Director of
Infrastructure or his/her delegate is authorised to vary the spacing depending on:

- The adjacent land use.

- The spacing of poles.

- The spacing and spread of street trees.

In accordance with Policy No. 8.13 Use of Rights of Way, Council will not provide
street lighting in laneways except at the cost of the adjoining property owners.

Relevant Legislation: Local Government Act 1989

Cross References to other Policies / Documents: Policy 8.13 Use of ROW'’s, Community
Safety Plan, Road Safety Strategy, AS/NZS 1158-1997

Responsible Officer(s): Director Assets and Facilities



